m’t"d No. “6”

Claiborne Parish Fire Department, Inc.

P.O. Box 199
Lishon, La. 71048

January 19, 1994

Dear ir:

7‘. 2070

fAs Fire Lhief, ot the Dissrict No., v, Llaiborne Harish Fire
LDepartment, serving the proposed .U mannamum enrichment
ple “ty 1 wanted you to know 1 e s will trne corncidusion ofF

t e R.C'%. drartt environmental i1mpact statement that the
LY | ~an he buillt and oferaterd satelv,

In Rugust 1991. I toaurea the ner Nuclear Fléent in south
Carclina and met with local smergency management oftficiales.
Liven the salfe recurd or tnat pianiy Il am Cconrigent the
Llaiburne Hlant will not pose anyv unacual treat an
commurizty, since 1t will be T lece Complex than the UCcunee
Nuclear Hlant.

Flease license the facilaity @& tarly as practical.

Sincerely,

\
i
L/QCL‘XLgr’}CZ1L4LA//
Wayn Tanner, Lhiet
District No. &, Llaiborne Fearl
Fire bLepartment.



